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INVESTOR ALERT 
 

Broker Option 
 
 

The Anguilla Financial Services Commission (the “Commission”) is informing the public that 
Broker Option (a.k.a. BrokerOption, Brokeroption and brokeroption) is not licensed, nor has it 
ever been licensed, by the Commission to carry on business or manage or administer their 
affairs in or from within Anguilla. 
 
A website for Broker Option includes an address in Anguilla. The address is that of two licensed 
company managers. The Commission has confirmed that the company managers have no 
knowledge of, or professional relationship with, Broker Option. 
 
Further, the Commission has determined that the Anguilla Commercial Registry has no record 
of Broker Option. 
 
For a discussion of the risks associated with unregulated investment business, please read the 
Investor Alert dated 11 December 2014 entitled “Unregulated Investment Business”, available 
on the website of the Anguilla Financial Services Commission. 
 
Should you believe that you have been victimized by a forex trading or binary options trading 
business, we advise that you contact the financial crime authorities in your jurisdiction. 
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